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Newsletter No. 2, May 2012
MACEDONIAN COMMUNITY LANGUAGE SCHOOL 
SKOLO ZA MAKEDONSKI JAZIK

Welcome
Welcome to the second edition of the Macedonian Community Language School Newsletter.  Please read on to find out what is coming up and for some very important information about class times and registration details.
Update

What a busy and exciting time this has been for our Macedonian Community Language School.  Since our last newsletter three language teachers have been appointed.  They are Ms Marika Krestevska, Ms Gordana Lukas and Mr John Ailakis.  All are busy working on their programs and look forward to working with the students.

Our language co-ordinator and members of the Committee have been working with staff from the Victorian School of Languages to develop a language course outline that is consistent with other Australian States who deliver the Macedonian language.  This course outline has now been submitted to the Western Australian Department of Education under the Community Languages Program.  Suitable texts have also been identified.  The Macedonian Community of Western Australia Inc is committed to ensuring quality resources for all students and is working closely with the Victorian School of Languages to deliver this.  This has required a significant amount of research and consultation, all of which has assisted our Community in establishing strong relationships.  Assistance has also been received from the Republic of Macedonia through the provision of a quantity of Macedonian textbooks.
Class Times
Class times have now been confirmed.  The following class times are based on the majority of preferences received through Expressions of Interest from the Community.  
	Age Group 

(Age in 2012)
	Day
	Class Time

	5 to 10
	Monday
	6:15pm to 7:45pm

	11 to 16
	Saturday
	3:00pm to 4:30pm

	17 and up (including Adults)
	Thursday
	6:45pm to 8:15pm


Please note: Students may not transfer across age groups.

Classes will commence Semester 2, 2012.  The first class for each age group will be:
5 to 10

Monday, 23 July 2012

11 to 16
Saturday, 28 July 2012

17 and up
Thursday, 26 July 2012.
Registration Details
Macedonian Community Language School enrolments will commence 4 June 2012.  Every student will be required to complete a Macedonian Community Language School Enrolment Form regardless of whether they have previously submitted an Expression of Interest. 
If you have previously submitted an Expression of Interest to learn the Macedonian language you will receive a Macedonian Community Language School Enrolment Form either by email or by post.  The Macedonian Community Language School Enrolment Form is also available on the Macedonian Community of Western Australia Inc website at www.macedoniawa.com.au.  To access the Macedonian Community Language School Enrolment Form click on the Language Classes tab. Please tell your friends that Macedonian Community Language School enrolments are now open.
Contact Us

For language school related enquires please email language@macedoniawa.com.au.
For general enquiries please email admin@macedoniawa.com.au or telephone 9328 7852.
Tutorial Segment
Did you know that recent scientific research shows that the advantages of bilingualism are much more than just being able to converse with a wider range of people?  Being bi-lingual actually makes you smarter.  To read why and how visit 
http://www.nytimes.com/2012/03/18/opinion/sunday/the-benefits-of-bilingualism.html.
